November 7, 2006

Name

Address

City, State Zip

RE: PAST DUE BALANCE

PAST DUE BALANCE: $00.00

SERVICE CHARGE:         00.00

TOTAL BALANCE:     $000.00

Dear Name,

As you know, Today’s Dentistry will file your dental claims at the time of service as a courtesy to all of our patients.  We agree to wait for the estimated insurance payment for a reasonable amount of time.  It becomes the patient’s responsibility to cover any amounts or procedures that are not covered by their insurance plan.  Please note every insurance company has its own unique ‘quirks, exceptions, limitations, maximums and fee schedules’.  

The reason for the letter is two fold.  One it’s to notify you that we have worked very hard to maximize all benefits available to you from your insurance company.  However, after reviewing your account, we have found that your insurance company considers all of your claims to be closed. 

The second reason is to tell you about a new financing program that we have available for you called Care Credit.  It is a financing tool available to you to pay off your past due balance.  A brochure about Care Credit has been attached to this letter.

We would like to get your balance taken care of as soon as possible.  If Care Credit doesn’t work for you, then please call our office to arrange a monthly payment schedule.  In paying our office, you will continue to acquire additional finance charges to carry the balance on your account.  

We are extending this offer to you, as we do not want to turn your account over to our collection agency.  Your goodwill is important to us and we would hate to resort to such measures. 

Please respond to me by November 21, 2006 to let me know what you have decided.  

Sincerely,

Samantha Miller

Office Manager 
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